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Ref: F-2022-06504, Freedom of Information Act Acknowledgement

FOIA Status <FOIAStatus@state.gov> Fri, May 26, 2023 at 9:28 AM
To: AFL FOIA <foia@aflegal.org>

Good Morning,

This is in response to your email below regarding FOIA Case Control Number F-
2022-06504.

The Office of Information Programs and Services’ electronic records system
indicates this request remains in process. Mr. Rubinstein will be notified of the
results of the Department’s search and review efforts in response to this request as
soon as that information becomes available.

Please be advised that the Department currently has a backlog of FOIA requests
and is working through it as quickly as possible. As the Department continues to
work through its backlog of requests, it is mindful of its accountability to the public.

Your continued patience is greatly appreciated.
Regards,

U.S. Department of State

FOIA Requester Service Center
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